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I am in support of in person voting. Voting was done this way when I was a young 

new voter, and then we,as a state, were the first to offer mail in voting. Since that 

time, in my opinion, we have had lower returned ballots and there is always the 

possibility of ballot loss/damage from regular mail delivery and fire bombs at drop 

boxes as we witnessed in Portland this last fall. In person and with ID is the way it 

should be now with all the craziness going on. We need to protect this system better 

than we have in the past. 


